
You are most warmly invited to an
Interfaith Service of Welcome and Friendship

to mark the arrival of the
XX Commonwealth Games

to Glasgow and Scotland
on

Sunday 20 July 2014
at

6.00 pm
in

University of Glasgow Memorial Chapel
The Square, University of Glasgow

University Avenue, Glasgow G12 8QQ.

The service will be followed by a reception with light refreshments.

Please RSVP to admin@interfaithscotland.org by Monday 14 July 2014
(Please advise us of any additional requirements)


